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To who it may concern: 

Consultation period: 20th December 2021 — 31st January 2022 

As an admissions authority, the governors of St Hilda's Church of England High School are required 
by the 1998 School Standards and Framework Act to consult with all other admissions authorities, 

the local authority and Diocese of Liverpool, before finalising admission arrangements and policy for 

September 2023, as set out in section 1.45 of the School Admission Code 2021. 
 

In light of the above information, the governors of St Hilda's Church of England High School would 
welcome any comments to their proposed changes below to the 2023 admissions arrangements 

(attached) by Monday 31st January 2022:  

• An online supplementary information form 

• Period specified for Christian worship 

• Tiebreakers for criteria D1, D2, D3, E 

• Signatories for Confirmation of Christian Worship Form 

 

Comments are invited in writing for the attention of the Chair of Governors at the address above, or 
alternatively you may wish to email your comments to the Clerk to Governors tcain@st-hildas.co.uk  
 

Yours faithfully 

 

Jo Code 
Headteacher 

 

Joan Stein 

Chair of Governors 
 

 

St Hilda's is educating for wisdom • hope • community • dignity • equality 
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